
 

 
 

 
 
 

Bank of China makes the difference in the lives of a QC community 
Employees of Bank of China Manila continue to serve society by making impactful activities 
to the lives of its fellow men. Last October 27, 2018, BOC Manila employees visited the 
Munting Pamayanan Gawad Kalinga Village at Barangay Escopa III, Project 4, Quezon City 
where they helped in the development of the community by digging foundations where 
future structures will be erected for the benefit of the community dwellers. 
 

 

Led by country head Mr. Deng Jun, the BOC employees worked the whole morning and did 
‘bayanihan’ or community work together to accomplish the goal of deepening the 
foundations needed for the building of structures. Despite the arduous task of tilling the soil 
using shovels and pick axes combined with the hot weather, the participants in this CSR 
activity gladly assisted one another and took turns in doing the job. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

The community was very thankful and happy for the visit of the BOC employees in their 
village. Bank of China also ordered food for the residents that they can partake in as well as 
provided a monetary donation to the Munting Pamayanan community, which they can use 
for their community needs. 

 

In this enriching activity, BOC has truly Made the Difference in the lives of many families. 

 

 


